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PUBLIC NOTICE DATE: January 5, 2018 

REFERENCE NUMBER: POA-2017-271 

WATERWAY: Multiple 

An application has been received in this office from Pebble Limited Partnership (applicant) to 
discharge fill material into and perform work within waters of the United States. The project 
site is located in Southwest Alaska near lliamna Lake, primarily within the Lake and Peninsula 
Borough with a portion of the supporting infrastructure in the Kenai Peninsula Borough. The 
project consists of four primary project elements: a mine site, a port at Amakdedori , 
transportation corridor, and natural gas pipeline. The submitted application is available on the 
Corps website at www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Permitting-Section­
Homepage/Department of the Army Permit Application POA-2017-271 submitted by Pebble 
Limited Partnership. 

The Corps has determined and notified the applicant that an environmental impact statement 
level of analysis will be required for the review of the Department of the Army Permit 
application. As such , the Corps will conduct public scoping after publishing a Notice of Intent 
to develop an EIS in the federal register. The Notice of Intent will include a list of public 
scoping locations. Times and dates for these locations will subsequently be advertised via 
Corps Public Notice and website as well as local media outlets. 

Please contact Sheila Newman, Regulatory Division Program Manager at (907) 753-2172, 
toll free from within Alaska at (800) 478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by email at 
poaspecialprojects@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
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